
Dear Families, 

Ready for an out-of-this-world adventure? Prepare to go to 

the far reaches of the universe and dive into the mysteries 

of space. Our campers will become astronauts and take a 

hands-on learning approach as they design and construct 

everything from model solar systems to constellations.   

As we enter the hotter summer days ahead, please ensure 

that your children arrive with sunscreen applied for their 

outdoor fun. During the summer, free dress is allowed, but 

we ask that children wear shoes with straps for the 

playground. While there won't be Pizza Fridays hosted by 

the PTO, we are excited to introduce Popsicle Fridays 

instead. Order slips are provided at the front office.  

We will continue to have Water Days every other Friday. 

Please ensure that your child arrives to camp wearing 

their swimsuit and has sunscreen applied. Don't forget to 

pack a towel and a change of clothes as well. Also, kindly 

label all of your child's belongings to avoid any mix-ups, as 

many families have similar items.  

We can't wait to make this summer an unforgettable 

experience for your little ones!  

Important Dates 

 

Thursday, July 4 

Camp Closed—Independence 

Day  

 

Friday, July 12 

Water Day 

 

Friday, July 26 

Water Day 
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